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This paper concerns the fireplace in the Union Bar.

The Union Notes

1. There is a working, viable fireplace with flue in the

Union Bar.

2. The fire has not been lit for some years, despite this

having been done regularly in the past.

3. Fires are condusive to the production of heat and “at-

mosphere”.

The Union Believes

1. It is valuable to preserve the traditional look and feel of

the Union Bar.
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2. If the fireplace is never used, it risks falling into disre-

pair, compromising the traditional look and feel of the

Union Bar.

3. Sometimes it is cold in the Union Bar, and lighting the

fire would go some way to resolving this.

The Union Resolves

1. The fireplace in the Union Bar shall be lit at least once

per annum, ensuring that due regard for the fact that

the fire is hot is given and appropriate precautions are

taken to ensure the health and safety of members.
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